
T R A N S M I T T A L   M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council 

FROM:  Lacey G. Simpson, Assistant City Manager 

DATE: August 11, 2020 

RE: CARES Act Nonprofit Assistance Program and Residential Rent and 
Mortgage Assistance Program Changes 

At its meeting of July 2, 2020, the City Council adopted a motion approving 
Resolution No. 20-2780 amending the 2020 General Government Operating and Capital 
Budget to provide a supplemental appropriation for the Public Health Department in the 
amount of $7,119,347 to fund six different community assistance programs using City and 
Borough CARES Act funding. At this meeting, the City Council also adopted motions 
approving agreements between the City and Community Connections to administer the 
nonprofit assistance program using $550,000 of combined City and Ketchikan Gateway 
Borough CARES Act funds and the residential rent and mortgage assistance program 
using $1,000,000 in City CARES Act funds. As the City Council may be aware, the 
Ketchikan Gateway Borough later committed $500,000 in CARES Act funds for a 
companion residential rent and mortgage assistance program, also administered by 
Community Connections and targeting residents outside of the City.  

On August 5, 2020, representatives of the City, Ketchikan Gateway Borough, and 
Community Connections met to discuss the status of both the nonprofit assistance and 
residential rent and mortgage assistance programs. Based on community need and the 
amount disbursed as of the meeting date, the parties agreed to extend the application 
period for both of these programs through September 11, 2020. It is likely that the City’s 
portion of the rent and mortgage assistance program funding will be expended before the 
Borough’s, and therefore the Ketchikan Gateway Borough has agreed to use any of its 
remaining program funds to provide continued relief grants to City residents as needed 
through the September 11, 2020 deadline. Additionally, the parties agreed to allow 
qualifying social service nonprofit organizations to apply for grants a second time as long 
as funds remain available.  

The representative parties feel confident that the residential rent and mortgage 
assistance program funds will be fully expended by the new deadline. It is likely, however, 
that the nonprofit assistance program may not be fully expended by September 11, 2020. 
Should these funds not be fully utilized by the qualifying nonprofit organizations, staff will 
bring back recommendations to the City Council for how the remaining funds may be best 
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utilized by either expanding the eligibility requirements to include non-social service based 
nonprofit organizations or to redirect the funds to a separate and existing relief program 
or a new program of the City Council’s design. Staff will continue to discuss this matter 
with representatives of the Ketchikan Gateway Borough and Community Connections and 
will keep the City Council apprised accordingly.  
 
 Should the City Council have any questions and/or concerns, staff will attempt to 
respond accordingly.  
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